>-Y4 City Council

My Ref:  ARB/HR

Dear Occupier Tel: 01482 300300
Email: cyclinghull@hullcc.gov.uk
Date: 15t September 2021

Highways Act 1980 Official Notice from Kingston upon Hull City Council
Cycle Lane Improvement Works on Bricknell Avenue
Hull Road to Chanterlands Avenue

Hull City Council is carrying out cycle lane improvement works on Bricknell Avenue as part of a Citywide
project to improve the infrastructure to encourage active travel. Our contractors, C R Reynolds Ltd, are
carrying out this work on our behalf.

These works are to start on 20" September and are planned to last for 5 weeks. The duration may be
affected by adverse weather. To allow these works to be carried out in a safe manner and minimise
disruption, some of the works will be undertaken during the hours of 1900 to 2300 and will require parking
to be temporarily suspended (short durations). The remaining works will be carried out during the day.

We would appreciate your co-operation in working with the contractor to ensure these works are able to

progress smoothly and efficiently and therefore minimise disruption.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and if you have any queries about this scheme
please do not hesitate to contact the Project Manger on the details below or the cycle lane team on the
above number:

Hull City Council Contact: Andy Burton 07878 548352

Yours faithfully,

HULL CYCLE LANE TEAM

Major Projects and Infrastructure, Hull City Council, Earle House, Colonial Street, Hull, HU2 8JN
www. hullcc.gov.uk Tel: 01482 300 300




